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The SERA Theory and Philosophy of Education Network is pleased to invite submissions 
for a proposed Autumn 2021 SERA Research Education Bulletin (see 
https://www.sera.ac.uk/publications/researching-education-bulletin/).  

Papers will normally be around 1000 words in length and should be written for a wide 
readership (non-specialists). Papers should offer readers a concise, accessible and 
informative perspective on their research and how it engages with the question 
‘What’s the use of Theory and Philosophy of Education?’, or with theory and philosophy 
of education more generally. In addition, authors might wish to submit visual media 
(posters), book reviews, or co-authored pieces. Although some authors may wish to 
focus on the Scottish context, the themes discussed are likely to take a general 
(international) perspective. We hope that this bulletin will provide readers with an 
insight into the diverse theoretical and philosophical research in education being 
undertaken within Scotland and beyond. We also hope that selected bulletin papers 
can be further developed into articles for a proposed Special Issue of the Scottish 
Educational Review.  

Please submit a proposal of around 250 words no later than 10th January 2021 to 
sera.theory.philosophy@gmail.com 

If you have any queries feel free to get in touch using the same address. We look 
forward to hearing from you. 

David Lewin and Philip Tonner (network convenors) 


